
Welcome New Families! 

 

We are very excited to have you & 

your child joining our Mato family! 

This year may be a little different 

than the past ones but we are ready & 

willing to work with your child to 

help raise the next generation of 

happy, confident, Dakota language 

speakers. 

 

If you have any questions, comments 

or concerns you can reach us by; 

Phone#; (507)697-8255, ask for Mato 

Email;  

halie.wilhelmi@lowersioux.com 

alyss.blue@lowersioux.com 
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